IF YOU GET A FOLOW-UP CALL FROM CENSUS!!!

Census follow-up calls are underway. Follow-up calls ensure that everyone is counted, counted
only once, and counted in the right place.

& Let your public know that if they get a call from (844) 809-7717, it is not a scam. It is the US
Census with a question about some part of their self-response. If the person does not pick

up, they can call back at that same number. They will attempt multiple calls.

For those concerned about spoofed calls, this is the safe way to handle.

o Official page: Will | Receive A Call From The Census?

When you call back, they ask for the 12-digit census ID which they include in the call back
message. If the person does not have it we can look up the house using the phone number and
address. No problem.

An example for checking would be confirming that a college-aged member of the family should
not be counted at home, but instead be counted on their campus.

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this email, please do not hesitate to reach
out.
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